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What is an attendance policy?  Under the Education Regulations 1995 the governing body is responsible for making sure the school keeps an attendance register that records which pupils are present.  The register must also indicate why a pupil is absent.  Our policy aims to raise awareness of the importance of good attendance and ensure the school’s legal responsibility is met.





The School and Greenwood Tree Academy Trust (GTAT) Attendance Policy is available on the school website.
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How attendance figures are worked out?


  A register is taken at 9:00 am each morning and again at 1:00 pm each day. A child will receive a ‘mark’ for each session; these marks are totalled by school and given as a percentage (e.g. if a child attends school all week they will receive 100%; if a child is absent for one day they will have an attendance of 80% for that week). 


Attendance figures are calculated at two attendance points for each day.  Therefore, for example, if  a child arrives in school in the morning and then leaves school for an appointment at 11.00am and then arrives back in school prior to the start of the afternoon session, the register will show that the child was in attendance for both school sessions. Pupils leaving school during the day for appointments etc. are asked to be collected from the school office and their absence recorded in the absence notification form.





How is lateness recorded?


School opens at 8:45 am and a register is taken in the classroom at 9.00 am each morning. Children arriving after 9:00 am are asked to be brought into school through the main office and recorded in the ‘arrivals’ document. This will be indicated as an ‘L’ in the school register. Pupils arriving after 9:10 am when the register is officially closed will need to be signed in at the main office and recorded in the register as a ‘u’. If a child is unwell and not able to attend school, parents are asked to contact the school to inform the school of the child’s absence as soon as possible at the start of the school day.











Working in Partnership


We believe that the most important factor in promoting good attendance is the development of positive attitudes towards school. To this end we strive to make our school a happy and rewarding place for all children.  If you have any concerns about your child’s attitude to school please talk to your child’s class teacher.
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